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Catalina High School opened in 1923 in the city of Avalon and is currently 

the furthest south school of any in the CIFSS. The school is part of the Long 

Beach Unified School District. The Lancers participate in the Western 

Athletic Conference in most numerous sports….a unique factor are they do 

not participate in swimming or tennis. The got their football program going 

with 6 man football and a cash contribution from the Wrigley family in the 

1970’s. The coed school of 240 students is located at 200 Falls Canyon Road 

in Avalon. They used to be referred to as the “Flying Prepsters” because 

they flew from the island to their games. Today, they take the boat like all 

the visiting teams. They even tried to change the name from the Lancers to 

the Islanders. It is expensive to run their athletic program when you have to 

travel to the mainland and pay the expenses travel expenses of officials at 

home games. They play their basketball games at the Wrigley Field House 

and their baseball games are well attended with rabid local rooters. Many 

opponents say the biggest advantage the Lancers have is the fact that some 

of the visitors get sea sick and don’t get their land legs back in time for the 

game. 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


